
From: Andrew Muir
To: Planning
Subject: RE: 2022/0299 - APC
Date: 11 August 2022 09:44:49

I have included the plan on the dop report which shows the locations of the shepherds
huts as previously plotted. There is no email re this as we met the Parry’s out on site an
Mark and I agreed that I have the plans amended back to the original two Shepherd
huts. Sorry for this messing around.
 
I responded to the email by phone call.
 
Andrew
 
From: Planning 
Sent: 10 August 2022 16:20
To: Andrew Muir 
Subject: RE: 2022/0299 - APC
 
Hi Andrew
 
Is there an email/map to go with this that needs uploading? The only email we have
awaiting a response is the attached.
 
Thanks
 
Verity
 
From: Andrew Muir <  
Sent: 10 August 2022 14:17
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/0299 - APC
 
Hi APC ready for amending the red line back to two shepherds huts and the description
change back to “huts”
 
Will draft report now.

Andrew
 
With regards

Andrew
 
Andrew Muir
Steward and Health and Safety Rep North York Moors National Park
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